
 
 
 
 
Chairman Thompson and members of the House Local Government Committee, 
 
Kansas Representatives --  I am writing to you with concerns about upcoming changes to 
political campaigns statute in Kansas.  Current law (25-2711) regarding placement of 
political signs during election periods provides that no city or county shall regulate or 
prohibit the placement of or the number of political signs on private property or the 
unpaved right-of-way for city streets or county roads on private property during the 45-
day period prior to any election and the two-day period following any such election. 
 
As someone who has received a letter from my city for displaying too many (4) signs, 
this would only empower municipalities to restrict their citizens further.  Changing this 
law impacts the freedom of speech rights of citizens who wish to publically state on their 
own property their political views on candidates and issues.  That some candidate 
supporters or organizations have stolen opponents signage testifies to the importance of 
free expression of ones views.  The current law allows sight line and size restrictions 
protecting the public safety.  Signs increase voter awareness and civic duty by reminding 
them there is an election likely increasing voter turnout. 
 
I'm asking for you to vote against any changes to 25-2711. 
 
Carol Losey 
5231 Mohawk Lane 
Roeland Park, KS 66205 


